
1

Doughty, Charlotte

From: Maggie.O-Brien@warwick.ac.uk

Sent: 27 March 2024 13:37

To: O'Brien, Maggie

Cc: Lowe, Daniel; Twigg-Flesner, Christian; Doughty, Charlotte; Skeates, Andrew

Subject: Additional Assessment/Study Materials - DUG update

Categories: Law - Student Email Archive

Dear Students 

 I hope you are looking forward to a restful Easter. However, I know before and after you will almost 
certainly be working on assessments for April submission.I have loaded materials from the Essay 
Writing and Good Academic Practise workshops conducted last week below.  I hope they are helpful.

Good Academic Practise with an exercise, and Essay Writing Skills here: 

https://warwick.ac.uk/fac/soc/law/student-hub/ug/legal-skills/academic/

 Essay Writing Skills here: 

https://warwick.ac.uk/fac/soc/law/student-hub/ug/exams

We will also be running an OSCOLA workshop in the week prior to submission e.g. beginning April 
15th.  Look out for DUG updates. 

 Best wishes and Happy Easter  

Maggie 


